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From: Linn Compton 
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 6:03:19 PM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please strengthen the tree code!
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hello – I live in Shoreline, and one of the reasons why I consider this a wonderful place to live is the trees. PLEASE, support the strengthening of
the tree code as described by the “Save Shoreline Trees” organization. I have planted a number of native trees on my property but all around me
I see people cutting mature Douglas Fir trees. Please don’t allow the reduction in the number of trees in our city.
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